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Question No. 83 

Senator Siewert asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2010: 

Is there any funding for research and development / sector development / conferences in 2010-11? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

There is likely to be some funding for these activities in 2010-11.  The breakdown of the 2010-11 

budget is still being considered. 


